

N° 23

June 2016



General Directorate of Monitoring, Coordination and Liaison

Mayor Mancera names Singapore President Distinguished Guest

On Friday 10 of June, Miguel Ángel Mancera, Major of Mexico City, received Mr. Tony Tan, President of the Republic of Singapore, in the City Hall. Mr. Tan was recognized as a Distinguished Guest of Mexico City and was presented the Key to the City.

The ceremony was attended by Mrs. Mary Tan, the President's wife; Dr. Edgar Elías Azar, President of the High Court of Justice; Mr. Cuauhtémoc Cárdenas Solórzano, General Coordinator

of International Affairs; and Mr. Salomón Chertorivski Woldenberg,



Secretary of Economic Development, among other members of the Legal

and Extended Cabinet.

During the meeting, the need for a closer economic, educational, technological and cultural cooperation was highlighted. Dr. Mancera acknowledged Singapore as an example to follow, for its success in economy, sustainable urban development, security, and for its anticorruption efforts. They also reaffirmed their commitment for welfare and social equity, through public

policies focused on people and their main needs.

Mayors of Dallas and Fort Worth visit Mexico City

On June 6, Mexico City Mayor, Dr. Miguel Angel Mancera Espinosa, received Mr. Mike Rawlings, Mayor of Dallas; and Ms. Betsy Price, Mayor of Fort Worth, within the framework of their official visit to Mexico City.

The mayors discussed the close relationship of their respective

cities with our capital, from a strong commercial exchange to shared cultural ties. During their meeting, they exchanged information and experiences, to promote sustainable public transportation and bicycle use, and talked about the presence of Mexican communities in Dallas and Fort Worth.



• XXVII ASSEMBLY OF THE UCCI IN LA PAZ, BOLIVIA

From June 13th-17th, the Union of Latin-American Capital Cities (UCCI), held its XVII Plenary Assembly in La Paz, Bolivia, which aims to promote the relationship between participating cities, as well as the development of their members by seeking cooperation through agreements. During this year's Assembly the Declaration of Peace was signed, where participants committed to building more humane, fair, safe and diverse cities.

• MEETING WITH UNHCR REPRESENTATIVE IN MEXICO

On June 22, a delegation formed by Mr. Cuauhtémoc Cárdenas Solorzano, General Coordinator of International Affairs; Mr. José Ramón Amieva, Secretary of Social Development; Ms. Amalia García Medina, Secretary of Labor and Employment Promotion; and Jacqueline L'Hoist Tapia, President of the Council to Prevent and Eliminate Discrimination in Mexico City, met with Mr. Mark Manly, Representative of United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR) in Mexico, to discuss the integration of people with refugee status to various social programs of the Mexico City's Government.